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Short title: COPD and Assistive technology 

Professionals involved in Assistive technology service provision are invited to take part in a research study called: 
Understanding the potential of assistive technology (AT) in people with chronic obstructive pulmonary disease (COPD) to support independence and wellbeing: A qualitative study.Do you work in Assistive technology service provision to support independent living in COPD/Long-term conditions/ Ageing?







If yes, we would like to hear your views and experiences of in a one-off interview.
“The goal of the study is to find out:
WHAT worked well, 
WHAT the challenges were, 
WHAT solutions might be needed to improve the service provision of assistive technology in COPD/Long term conditions/Ageing.” 

 







If you are interested in taking part in the study, please contact the study researcher:
	Study researcher 
Farhin Ahmed farhin.ahmed@qmul.ac.uk 07940422954 Centre for Primary Care, Queen Mary University of London, 58 Turner Street, London, E1 2AB. 



Please note: Speaking to us about the research study does not commit you to anything, we will be happy to answer questions and you can decide if taking part in the study is right for you.
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